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January 2021
Dear Parent/Carer,

All the Nursery staff would like to say a Happy New Year to you all and hope that in these difficult times you are all
managing to keep safe and well. These are difficult times again and we really appreciate that every family has
different difficulties to overcome.

As you know Nursery is open and we have really enjoyed seeing some of our children who have been able to return.
We would like to say a big ‘hello’ to those children who are not able to join us.

Thank you to the parents and carers who have contacted us to let us know their individual decisions about whether
their child or children will or will not be attending Nursery.

As before Christmas we are continuing to make Nursery as safe as we possibly can with rigorous cleaning and
isolating of resources, furniture and toys. The children are continuing to spend their Nursery time in two bubbles
and we actively encourage and promote good hand washing and drying.

Please continue to send hats, mittens, extra jumpers and of course a warm coat as we are continuing to ventilate
the rooms as much as possible and enjoy being outside in our garden.

We look forward to welcoming new children in the next few days and we hope they quickly settle and enjoy the
time spent at our Nursery.

Tapestry

We will be sending daily activities for all Nursery children via Tapestry. We appreciate some children are in
Nursery and some are at home. The activities will reflect our interests and learning intentions at Nursery.

We do appreciate that many children have older or younger siblings and it can be difficult to find enough hours
in a day! We will try and include songs and stories that perhaps all your children may enjoy sharing.

Please can you let me know by email or phone call if you are unable to access Tapestry for any reason at all.
Sometimes passwords need re-setting or sending again.

We really want to make sure that everyone can access their child’s learning and if you are unable to do this via
Tapestry for whatever reason we want to help.

When you have looked at the daily Tapestry activity you are very welcome to post a comment back or make a
little video of your child busy with their activity. Time is very precious and we appreciate this may be difficult so
please can you just add a ‘like’? This will enable us to help and support families not able to do this. Thank you.

Please look out for the calendar of activities which will be sent out via school comms shortly.
If you would like to contact me, please email lhughes@parklane.cambs.sch.uk or phone 01733 203433. If you are
phoning it is easier to talk before or after Nursery.

Thank you,

The Nursery Team
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